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Psalm 42:1 “As a deer longs for 
streams of water, so I long for 
You, God.” 

 
Ben Toth speaking this morning.  Our pastor is recovering from major 
surgery. He is making progress every day.  Thank you for your prayers! 

 
Christmas??  Don’t rush home and put your tree up!! It is not Christmas time 
yet! Our Live Nativity team members were hard at work yesterday—in the 
heat instead of in the blowing snow—preparing the new set.  What you see 
in the church yard will not stay there from now until December. . . but it is 
great to see their progress!  We are excited to see the finished product! 

 
Women’s Wednesdays—A new women’s prayer group is meeting on Wednesdays 

at 11:30 AM in the sanctuary. See Beth Blair or Dessa Aldred for more info or to give 
special prayer requests.  

 
Visit praythevote.org for many valuable  
resources as we approach the election 
on November 3.  Volunteer at the polls. 
                      PRAY VOTE STAND 
MAKE SURE YOU ARE REGISTERED TO VOTE!   
You can do so online at https://olvr.ohiosos.gov/ if you have a valid Ohio 
photo ID. 

Every Day pause where you are at 7:14 AM and 7:14 PM to pray! 
Voter Pledge: For the sake of America, 

 I pledge to pray, to vote, and to stand for my biblical values. 

 
 
 
 

Welcome, Liam David Toth, to our church family! I Andrew and Kaya’s baby 

was born on Tuesday, September 8, weighing 8 lbs, 20” long.  Congratulations, 
Andrew, Kayla, and big brother, Carter! Thanking God with you! 

 
Prayer List . . . With God All Things Are Possible! 

• Our schools, students, and teachers as school opens. 

• Gary and Susan Wickham sorrowing the loss of Susan’s mother. 

• Pastor Blair and Lisa Halsey, both recovering from surgery. 

• Janeen Bonifant’s sister-in-law Joyce, in the hospital in Columbus. 

• Dan Toth, recovery from back injury. 

• Maverick Ramos’ family sorrowing the loss of an uncle. 

• Bob Ross, stroke recovery. 

• Dave Addis recovering from several broken ribs after a fall. 

• Evelyn Fair, hip replacement surgery on Wednesday. She is suffering severe pain. 

• Betty Zeek is not doing well at all, suffering with cancer. 

• Eber and Edith Harper and their grandson, Jason—physical needs. 

• Special unspoken needs for Melinda Leach, Ray and Maverick, Jason and Maria 

• Pastor Blair’s sister, Kathy--pray for healing of disease that is affecting her mobility. 

• Tom Cramer, wanting to grow spiritually and get out to church, but physical needs 

are preventing him. Pray for his recovery. 

• The Loyd family as they are experiencing some homesickness. 

• Remember Terry Kuhn, Bev Rickett, Don and Nancy, Daryl and Evelyn, Bill and 

Brenda—who have all been shut away from their church family for several months 

now.  Pray for God’s special presence and encouragement to them! 

• Pray for our online church family—many who join every Sunday 

• Pray for the members of your church family!  You may never know when someone is 

carrying an extra heavy load—emotional, spiritual, financial. 

• Most importantly! Pray for the unsaved! Jonathan and Nate, and so many others! 

Shut-ins and ongoing physical needs:   

Janeen Bonifant, Linda Jones, Ruth Harris, Don & Nancy Newman, Adam Loyd’s mother 

Verlin and Chleda Archer—and family member caregivers 

Eber and Edith Harper—and family member caregivers 

Patty Toth—and family members (and Kay Sheese!) who care for her  

Our Missionaries:  Hutchisons and Maricka Herrer in the Philippines; Muirs and David 

Martinez in Mexico; Troyers in Asia—who are home due to coronavirus; and Tim and Becky 

Keep, Missions Directors. 

Our Haiti missionary and native friends on LaGonave and the work of the DecAid Project 

Our Church Leaders: Chris and Julie Cravens 

Our National Leaders President Trump and Vice President Pence.  Our own first responder, 

State Highway Patrolman Wes Archer.  The critical situation in our nation at this time. 

 
Pick up forms in the foyer. Help raise funds for the new Live Nativity set:  

Sub Sale—Sept 25—Place your orders this week! 

Fall Bazaar—Oct 17—Invite vendors! 

https://olvr.ohiosos.gov/

